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Happy New Year to you all from us all at the Parish Council.  Although we have started 
the year with another lockdown, with the roll out of the new vaccines, we hope that 
we will return to a normal soon.  If you find yourself self-isolating and need assistance, 
information or help accessing food or medicine, please contact the parish council as a 
first port of call. , wWe will be happy to help where we can.   
In our last article we touched upon the subject of speeding in our parish.  Since then, 
all households within the parish have received a briefing note, illustrating what is 
happening each area, and requesting a completion of a survey regarding speeding in 
Severn Stoke.  The survey closed on 10th January and we are currently analysing that 
data and by the time you read this we will have discussed it at our meeting on 20th 
January, where we hope to agree a plan to tackle this issue.  Our thanks go to everyone 
who took the time to complete the survey, it is important that we understand 
everyone’s views on this difficult to resolve problem. 
A topic that takes much time to resolve is the multiple hHighways, footpaths & 
infrastructure issues.  Current issues that were discussed at our last meeting with are 
are the hedge onto A38 from Stonnall Close encroaching the footpath, the conifer 
hedge (A38/path) at Clifton, the condition of the footpath on the A38 between 
Clifton and Severn Stoke, the old cricket pavilion at Severn Stoke, sStreetlight 
disturbance at Knights Hill, the corner nr Croome Arch – dangerous parking, damaged 
road surface and the issue of accumulating dog waste since NT removal of the dog 
waste bin, the bin in the lay-by, A38 southbound between Clifton and Severn Stoke, 
lLitter and state of path along A38, lLoose slab in front of High Green noticeboard and 
finally the footpath steps at Kinnersley. The Parish Council try to resolve these 
ourselves where applicable or by engaging with the appropriate agencies to 
implement a resolution in a timely fashion 
Unfortunately, one of our councillors has had to resign due to a change in 
circumstances, so we are looking for a representative for the Croome Ward.  If you 
have an interest in becoming a Parish Councillor, please contact the Parish Clerk in the 
first instance. 

 

NEXT MEETING: 24th March 2021 
Please contact Lisa Stevens our Parish Council Clerk with any queries you may have 

T: 01905 820956/07950256363, E: severntokeandcda@gmail.com 
9 The Limes, Kempsey, Worcs, WR5 3LG. 

Website: https://e-services.worcestershire.gov.uk/MyParish   Severn Stoke 
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